Where Excellence is Tradition

UPELO

Public School District
Food Service Office — 903 Fillmore Drive, Tupelo, MS 38801 (662) 840-1857

April 25,2013

To:  Julie Hinds
Fr: Lynne Rogers

Re:  Bus Transportation for the Summer Food Service Program

| am requesting to use buses for transport of students to and from the
Summer Food Service Program.

Boys and Girls Club — Haven Acres (1-2 buses-breakfast, 2 buses-lunch)

In order for bus transportation to be provided, the contract and the insurance certificate
will be required to be on-file prior to the beginning of the summer food service program
on June 3, 2013.

The summer food service program reimburses the Transportation Department for
all regular costs of bus drivers (salaries & benefits) and fuel costs for transport of the
students to and from the summer breakfast and lunch programs.

| would greatly appreciate your placing this item on the Board agenda for the meeting on
May 07, 2013.



